
 

 

 

Report of Breastfeeding Week Celebration 

 

Venue: Gardi Convention Centre 

Date: 6th August 2024 

Time: 1.30 PM to 3.00 PM 

Year: 2024 

No. of Students: 200 

Name of Faculty:   

Dr Leena Sharma, Assistant Professor, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology 

 

Report Summary:    

A seminar on breastfeeding was conducted on 6th August 2024 at the Gardi Convention Centre 

under the guidance of Dr. Leena Sharma from the Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology. 

The session aimed to raise awareness about the importance of breastfeeding, its health benefits 

for both mother and baby, and best practices for effective lactation. 

The seminar highlighted key aspects such as nutritional benefits, immunity support, proper 

feeding techniques, and challenges faced by new mothers. The interactive session provided 

students with valuable insights into maternal and child healthcare, encouraging discussions on 

promoting breastfeeding awareness in the community. 

The event witnessed enthusiastic participation from 200 students, making it an informative and 

impactful session. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  



 


